
 
 

 

Endoscopy Reports 
Please be advised that effective Monday, April 4th, 2022, Endoscopy Reports from the St. Clare’s Site (Eastern 
Health) and Health Sciences Centre Site will now be titled according to the procedure(s) performed. For example, 
from these sites, a colonoscopy procedure currently reported in HEALTHe NL as Endoscopy Operative Report, 
will now be reported as a Colonoscopy Report. This change to report names will eventually take effect for all 
Endoscopy sites. However, please be advised, that depending on where the procedure is performed, you may still 
see reports named as they are today until EndoManager 3.0 is implemented at each site. 
 
Please see below example: 
 
Examples of NEW report names 
 
Existing report name 
 

 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please contact NLCHI service desk at service.desk@nlchi.nl.ca . 

 

Virtual Care Provider Survey 
The Newfoundland and Labrador Centre for Health Information (NLCHI) is conducting a survey to better 
understand the virtual care landscape in Newfoundland and Labrador from the perspective of health care providers. 
We’re looking for your input, regardless of whether you have used virtual care in your practice. 

This survey has been specifically designed for a variety of health care providers – physicians, psychiatrists, 
psychologists, pharmacists, registered nurses, nurse practitioners, licensed practical nurses, social workers, mental 
health and addictions counsellors, physiotherapists, occupational therapists, dietitians, and more! 

Click to complete the survey.  

The survey takes about 5-10 minutes to complete. Responses are anonymous and will only be reported on in the 
overall survey results, not individually. Responses will be kept confidential. 

What's New in HEALTHe NL? 

April 2022 

healthenl@nlchi.nl.ca 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/virtualcare-NL
mailto:healthenl@nlchi.nl.ca

